
 

 

An important 
message from 

Provider Relations 

               

 

Important Information on Referral Requirement 

 
 
 
 
Effective September 1, 2019, Allwell from Home State Health will no longer require an 

active referral from the Primary Care Practitioner (PCP) for Home State Health’s 

Medicare members prior to seeing an in-network specialist. In-network specialists’ claims 

submitted with a date of service September 1, 2019 or after will not require a referral in order 

to be paid. If you have a referral in process/pending, and the date of service is September 1st 

or after, you will not receive a referral authorization as it is no longer required. 
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Keep Up with Our Latest News and Announcements! All of Home State’s News and Announcements are 

located on our website at www.HomeStateHealth.com. Here you can also find our annual provider manual, 
provider training opportunities, quarterly provider newsletters, and so much more! 

Questions? Contact Provider Relations 
MAPD: 1-855-766-1452 • D-SNP: 1-833-298-3361 • TTY: 711 Allwell.HomeStateHealth.com
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